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May 25, 2017

TO:             WESTCAS Membership

FROM:        Hicks-Ray Associates

SUBJECT:  US Army Corps of Engineers Issues FY17 “Work Plan”

The headlines of this week have focused on the release of President Trump’s proposed FY18 budget, so it
is easy to forget that FY17 finally came to an end just three weeks ago with the passage of the Consolidated
Appropriations Act.  In this law, the Congress directed that within 45 days the US Army Corps of
Engineers issue a FY17 “Work Plan” detailing how the money it had just received from the Congress
would be spent.  This includes state-by-state, line item detail for all projects.

The Corps had been preparing its Work Plan for many weeks and was able to pull together and issue the
document yesterday.  We have attached it to this report.  If you want to see whether a project for your
agency or your state made the cut just open the attachment and take a look.  A number of WESTCAS
member agencies are included in the list.


